
10 September 24

Dear Parents/Carers

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you, our new and returning pupils and, of course, all parents, back

after the summer break. And what a summer for sport it was, full of a mixture of emotions showing how

sport can bring communities together.

It was amazing to see our former pupil Anna Henderson win the Silver medal in cycling on the opening day

of the Olympics, a true reward and recognition for all the hard work she has put in over many years. We

will be celebrating our current students at Sports Presentation Evening this month, an evening that fills me

with such pride as so many of our community are participating in the wide variety of sports on offer. We will

be welcoming Gemma Collis, another former student who is currently in Paris representing GB in the

Paralympic Fencing team.

I am so excited to start a fresh school year. Last year we celebrated so much within PE both in and out of

the classroom and I want to build upon that solid foundation. A reminder that the clubs we offer are open to

all so please do encourage your child to come and try something new. Whether it’s just to come and enjoy

playing or to become part of a team and represent the school, there is definitely something for everyone.

Please follow this link to find our club's booklet for the Autumn term.

This is a very busy term of fixtures which starts straight away. For the new starters, we use the Evolve

system for our communication and I ask that you familiarise yourself with this to allow smoother running of

all our fixtures. A guide to Evolve has been emailed along with this letter .

I am pleased to announce that we were very fortunate last year to gain some sponsorship and are in the

process of buying new kits for some of our teams. Nevertheless, there are still opportunities for parents

involved in local businesses to sponsor a team kit so please get in touch with me if this is something you

would be keen to support (csolebradley@ahs.bucks.sch.uk).

If there is no specific kit for the team your child is representing, we ask that AHS PE kit is worn. The kit

expectations can be found here (KIT EXPECTATION (pg6)).

Lastly, we have so many talented individuals at our school and we would love to know what happens outside

of school. Our students should be proud of what they achieve and we want to celebrate with them, so

please do let the department know of any achievements, in order to make this possible.

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/bdf93d43bb7751ffba3d5fac574f1624/uploads/2024/09/04120743/Autumn-Term-24-25.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12d8wAaWInQ72Fo-U9DD94sjG0Z6PIJuU/view


Here is to a fabulous year of sport at AHS.

Kind Regards

Mrs Sole-Bradley

Director of Sport


